Bob Bullock

(Com]Ph'oMen- of Public Accomnts

Austin, Texas 78774

512-475-6001

LBJ
Slaﬂe Omce
Building

February 21, 1985

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I just heard about your heart surgery and I want you to know that we are
all thinking of you and pulling for you.

I hope that by the time this reaches you, you are already on the way to
a full and speedy recovery.

If anyone, I know has the fortitude to come through this like a champ, it
is you,

%3(=est personal regards,
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